
FEPS Registry Patch for BCM 3.5 
Problem: 

BCM 3.5 systems are not ready, out of the box, to interoperate with BCM 3.6 
systems. This can cause dropped calls.  
 
Solution:  

This patch is applied to a BCM 3.5 system to make it ready to interoperate with 
BCM 3.6 systems. A section is added into the registry setting certain parameters 
necessary for the BCM3.6 system to be recognized and treated properly. 
 
BCM Release and Affected Profiles:    

BCM 3.5 

 


